
Submitter: Moses Ross 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure: HB4044 

Please support this study. We must be prepared for the inevitable large earthquake 

coming to Oregon causing massive destruction. Responsible governments, 

businesses and non-profits need to have accurate and relevant data to plan ways to 

ensure safety for us all. 


